## Board of Selectmen Minutes April 7, 1994

The meeting was called to order at 4:35 p.m. by Chairwoman Carolina Kiggins. Other Selectmen present were Barbara Fegan and David Ernst. Also present were members of the Finance Committee, members of the High School Building Committee, school officials and the Town Administrator.

After introductions, the Nauset High School Building Construction project was discussed. Among the items addressed were:

- 1) cost estimates
- school enrollment projections
- 3) alternate options
- state aid reimbursement amount, timing
- 5) equipment acquisition as part of the bonding
- pupil classroom size
- 7) physical classroom size
- 8) renovation needs and costs
- 9) portable classrooms
- 10) type of architecture and construction
- 11) priorities "fall back" positions
- 12) response to "Municipal Working Group" questions 13) architectural plans
- 14) Fall 1997 occupancy target
- 15) June 1995 state reimbursement deadline
- 16) consequences if project does not pass at all four town meetings and on all debt exclusion ballot questions

The meeting adjourned at 6:05 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, Julia Enroth Town Administrator

Barbara Fegan